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May 6, 2021

Dear Parents,

Childcare Regulations require us to have permission slips regarding cots in each toddler’s file.
Please sign below and return this letter to the front desk. If you have any questions, please feel free to
ask.

Thank you,

St. Mary’s Sunshine Center

Y

| understand that my child, , sleeps on an approved cot during
naptime. | understand these cots are placed on the carpet area and have been used for many years
without any problems.

Parents Signature Date

22995 Moakley Street Leondardtown, Maryland 20650
(z01) 475-2614



